
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

May 27, 2021 
 
BRIDGE Housing 
600 California St, Ste. 900 
San Francisco, CA 94108 
Attn: Mr. Cyrus Hoda, Associate Project Manager 
 
Subject: Director’s Notice of Completion (NOC) 
  Potrero Hope Phase 1 Public Improvements 
 
Dear Mr. Hoda; 
 
This letter is in response to BRIDGE Housing’s notification of San Francisco Public Works 
(SFPW) that the construction of improvements under the Phase 1 development has been completed. 
 
SFPW hereby deems the improvements within Phase 1, specifically along 25th and Connecticut 
Streets and the associated adjacent improvements along the various intersections are completed in 
accordance with the Street Improvement Permit with the recommendation of San Francisco Public 
Works Project Management and Construction. 
 
Please feel free to contact me for further inquiries and assistance. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
John Thomas, P.E. 
Manager, Infrastructure Task Force 
 
c. Alaric Degrafinried, Acting Director 
 Albert Ko, City Engineer 
 Patrick Rivera, Acting Manager, Project Management 
 

I n f r a s t r u c t u r e  T a s k  F o r c e  


